
	

Come enjoy a fun filled evening 

SPOOKY 
SUPPORTERS 

Walla	Walla	Sheriff’s	Foundation	
1644	Plaza	Way,	PMB	#609	
Walla	Walla,	WA	99362-4325	

OPPORTUNITIES 
 FOR GIVING 

“Thank	You!”	to	our	most	
recent	supporters:	

Anonymous	(2)	
Loren	&	Sue	Chestnut	

Columbia	REA	
Robert	Johnson	
Narum	Concrete	
Nelson	Irrigation	
Ranch	&	Home		
Red	Monkey	

Ted	&	Jacque	Richerzhagen	
Stone	Hut	
Dee	Tucker		

Walla	Walla	Clinic	&		
Surgery	Center	

Maureen	Vollendorff	
Walla	Walla	Pawn	Shop	
Walla	Walla	Valley	Honda	

We	are	a	501(c)(3)	foundation.	
All	donations	may	be	tax	deductible.		Please	consult		

your	tax	advisor.	Tax	ID	#	45-3060854	

D.A.R.E. SPOOKY 
SPAGHETTI FEED 

October 31st, from 4pm to 7pm 
$5 Per Plate, or $20 for a family of 6! 

To-Go Plates are available! 
 

Support the D.A.R.E. program for Walla Walla 
County at Bacon and Eggs during the candy walk 

on Halloween Night. 
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U.S.	Postage	
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*123	Pawn	Shop	
*Allstate	Insurance	
*Bacon	And	Eggs	
*Baker	Boyer	Bank	
*Coca-Cola	
*Coldwell	Banker	
*Columbia	REA	
*Crime	Watch	
*Elmenhurst	
Chiropractic	
*Inland	Saxum	
Printing	
*Lloyd’s	Insurance	

*McDonald	Zaring	
Insurance	
*Paul	Richardson	Agency	
*Premier	Motors	
*Tallman’s	Pharmacy	
*Union-Bulletin	
*USA	Honda	
*Valvoline	Instant	Oil	
Change	
*Walla	Walla	Self	Storage	
*Walla	Walla	City	Police	
*Walla	Walla	County	
Sheriff’s	Office	

Donations are gladly accepted.  We 
have a donation button on our 
website.  Visit us at ww-sf.org.  
Checks can be mailed to the 
address listed above.   
Donations can also be made by 
shopping at Amazon.com with the 
AmazonSmile program. 



	

National Night Out 
This	 was	 the	 Foundation’s	 first	 time	 participating	 in	 this	 fun	
event	 on	 August	 1st,	 what	 a	 great	 time!	 	 The	 parade	 was	 so	
much	fun,	thanks	to	all	who	waved	at	us.	J			
Thanks	 to	 all	 who	 stopped	 by	 our	 booth	 to	 see	 us,	 we	 will	
defiantly	see	you	again	at	the	park	next	year.	

The	next	 set	of	 Sheriff	Round	Tables	are	scheduled:	December	6th	@	
Touchet;	 December	 8th	 @	 Prescott;	 December	 13th	 @	 Burbank;	
December	15th	@	Walla	Walla	

FALL	NEWSLETTER	2017	

New K9 Team 

K-9	

National Peace 
Officer Week 

From the Sheriff 

Around Our County 

Walla	 Walla	 Valley	 is	 a	 wonderful	 place	 with	 fabulous	
people	 living	here!!!	 	We	 raised	over	 $500	 for	 the	 Fallen	
Officer	 Fund	 held	 here	 at	 the	 Sheriff’s	 Foundation.		
Donation	 boxes	 were	 located	 around	 town	 during	 the	
week	of	May	15th,	thank	you	to	all	who	made	a	donation!		
A	 BIG	 thank	 you	 to	 Andrea’s	 Kitchen,	 Hot	 Mama’s	
Espresso,	 Red	 Monkey,	 Safeway,	 Stone	 Hut,	 Tommy’s	
Dutch	 Lunch,	Walla	Walla	 Pawn	 Shop	 and	 Walla	 Walla	
Roastery	for	your	contributions!	

We	 proudly	 introduce	 our	 new	 K9	 team:	 Murphy	 and	
Handler!!!!!	Thank	you	to	all	of	you	in	Walla	Walla	Valley	
and	 beyond	 to	 helping	 us	 make	 this	 happen.	 	 A	 lot	 of	
time,	 effort	 and	money	 goes	 into	make	 this	 happen,	 so	
THANK	YOU!!!	

Please	 come	 and	meet	BOTH	 of	 our	K9	 teams.	 	We	will	

have	a	Meet	&	 Greet	 on	 September	 23rd	
at	 L&G	 in	Walla	Walla	from	11am	to	1pm.	 	Free	hot	
dogs	and	drinks	(while	supplies	last.)		Come	and	get	covered	in	
dog	slobber!	 	 Both	Gudy	and	Murphy	would	 love	 to	 get	
petted,	 we	 look	 forward	 to	 see	 you	 all	 there.	 Thanks	
Grocery	Outlet	for	all	the	food	and	drinks.	

Thank	 you	 to	 1-2-3	
Printing	for	your	support	
of	this	newsletter		

Sweet Onion Festival 
The	 Sheriff’s	 Foundation	 booth	 was	 sure	 busy	 at	 the	 festival,	
maybe	 it	 was	 because	 we	 were	 handing	 out	 dog	 treats,	 or	
maybe	because	we	had	a	cool	car	to	show	off	from	Walla	Walla	
Valley	 Honda,	 or	 maybe	 it	 was	 because	 we	 had	 the	 DARE	
officer,	 Reserve	 Deputies,	 Sheriff	 Turner,	 K9	 deputies	 and	 our	
GREAT	Sheriff	Deputies	that	protect	us	every	day…..like	we	said	
our	booth	was	busy	all	day	 long.		Thanks	to	all	who	stopped	by	
and	 thanks	 to	 those	 that	 made	 a	 donation	 into	 our	 donation	
box;	that’s	why	we	do	what	we	do,	so	we	can	help	our	Sheriff’s	
Office	here	in	Walla	Walla---	see	you	all	next	year!		

Walla Walla County Fair 
So	many	 hours	 go	 into	 providing	 safety	 at	 the	 fair	 every	 year.		
The	 Sheriff’s	 Foundation	 along	 with	 John’s	 Wheatland	
Bakery	supplied	cookies	and	snacks	for	all	those	deputies	who	
helped	make	this	a	great	fair-	THANKS!	

Our 151st Walla Walla Fair and Frontier Days is in the 
books as a success!  Huge thanks to all those who 
worked very hard to make this year’s fair a safe, fun, 
family friendly event; especially our terrific WWSO 
Deputies, WWSO Command Staff, WWSO support staff, 
volunteers, all our many outside law enforcement 
agency partners who we couldn’t do without their 
assistance, and our fantastic Search & Rescue Team 
who located several dozens of lost children and 
patrolled the parking lots.  By out count SAR team 
members successfully found every lost child (and lost 
parent) with short amounts of time and their ATV 
patrols prevented visitors’ cars from being broken into. 
Great job everyone!  Thank you.                Sheriff Turner 


